Orthopedic Surgery & Trauma

A Further Step Toward Strengthening Orthopedic Scientific Collaboration in the
Turkic World

Dear Colleagues,

As the Azerbaijan Orthopedic Association, we proudly continue our efforts to expand national and
international scientific collaborations in the field of orthopedics and traumatology and to raise the
standard of orthopedic education.

In recent years, the close scientific ties we have established with Turkic World countries have
created significant opportunities for the joint discussion and advancement of contemporary trends
in orthopedics. In this context, the Turkic World Orthopedics and Traumatology Congresses held in
Azerbaijan, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, and Bosnia and Herzegovina have fostered the exchange of
scientific knowledge and strengthened orthopedic solidarity.

The Journal of Orthopedic Surgery and Trauma, set to launch in April 2025, is the result of an
important international collaboration and carries great significance for the Azerbaijan Orthopedic
Association. The journal aims not only to unite the scientific work of orthopedic specialists across
the Turkic World but also to become a prestigious platform for publishing high-quality research.

With ourcommitmentto ethical surgical standards, continuingmedical education,andinternational
cooperation, we will continue to contribute to the advancement of orthopedic science in our
region. We invite all our colleagues to join us on this scientific platform, to strengthen scientific
exchange, and to enhance orthopedic unity.

We firmly believe that the steps we take together today will lay the foundation for a stronger
orthopedic community in the future.

Sincerely,
Dr. Nizami Mammadov

On behalf of the Azerbaijan Orthopedic Association
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